Town of Andover
PLANNING BOARD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 7:30 PM
fora

PROPOSED INSTALLATION of a WIRELESS COMMUNICATION
FACILITY

at 640 Main Street, Andover, NH (Map 28, Block 242)
Applicant: Bell Moblil Systems of Allentown, inc. d/b/a Verizon Wireless

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing for a Site Plan Review will be held by the
Andover Planning Board on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 beginning at 7:30 PM in the
meeting room at the Andover Town Office at 31 School Street, Andover New Hampshire

- The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed installation of a
Wireless Communication Facility.
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